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Steven Ward

From: Edward Morgan
Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2015 3:12 PM
To: Steven Ward
Subject: FW: UVS implementation - Lincoln County

 
 

From: Corinne Lengel    
Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2015 3:05 PM 
To: Edward Morgan 
Subject: UVS implementation ‐ Lincoln County 
 
Eddie— 
 
My hope is to implement the new UVS voting equipment in 2016.  Our current equipment has been on its last leg for a 
couple of years now, so I am getting extremely concerned with how much longer it will last.  While I don’t particularly want 
to put my small staff through implementing an entire system in a presidential election year, I feel worse about trying to 
limp our current equipment through one. 
 
We have been put in a very difficult situation and I would just like to make my thoughts known on that.  UVS should have 
been implemented in an odd year—no questions.  Putting counties in this situation was a horrible thing to do.  I realize it’s 
not your fault, but again, just wanted to make my feelings known. 
 
I would hope that there will be EXTENSIVE training and support available for next year’s elections for those of us who 
plan on implementing new equipment. 
 
Thanks for your time— 
 
 

Corinne M. Lengel 
Lincoln County Clerk & Recorder 
103 3rd Avenue 
PO Box 67 
Hugo, CO 80821 
(719) 743-2444 – phone 
(719) 743-2524 – fax 

 
 
 
 




